
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th  July 2025 

. 

JULY 
Tue 15 Rocksteady concert 

Wed 16 Year 6 Disco 

Fri 18 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Fri 18 Finish for Summer 

        WEEKLY UPDATE  

Another wonderful week has flown by!   
 
School has been a hive of activity, we were happy to welcome our new starters 
back this week and they had a fabulous time in school.   
 
Competitions have taken place across the academic and sports fields.  Our Year 6 
children competed against St Mary’s on Thursday morning, in a range of football 
matches, everyone took part in a sporting manner and represented school 
incredibly well.  A group of Year 5 children and a group of Year 6 children 
represented school during two maths challenge evenings this week, one at 
southlands and one at Bishop Rawstorne.  Both teams finished in second place 
and had so much fun at the events!   
 
We are so proud of the children, who all represented school brilliantly. 
 
 
   Have a lovely weekend everyone. 
   Craig Todd 
   Headteacher.      

UNIFORM RAIL  
We’re pleased to let you know 
that a rail of pre-loved school 
uniform will be available in the 
school office area this week. It’s 
a great way to find any items 
your child may need while 
supporting sustainability. 

Uniforms are available for a 
donation of your choice – all 
proceeds go towards school 
resources and activities. 
 

UNIFORM 

DONATIONS 
If you have any uniform items 
featuring the new school 
logo that your child has 
outgrown or no longer needs, we 
would be very grateful if you 
could donate them by bringing 
them  
to the school office.  
These items are  
especially helpful  
for other families. - BRE

AST 

LOST PROPERTY 

If your child is missing any items — such as jumpers, coats, water bottles, or 
lunchboxes — please check the lost property area located in the two boxes in 
the Office reception area. 

 

Beechbuds – Jack H-T 

Reception – Harlie 

Year 1 – Olivia K 

Year 2 – Isabelle R 

 

Year 3 – Oaklen 

Year 4 – Alandra 

Year 5 – Harry 

Year 6 – Noah C 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



  

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE  

The National average for  
attendance is 96% 

Our school attendance  
target is 97%. 

 

Class This week 

Reception 96.77% 

Year 1 95.42% 

Year 2 96.5% 

Year 3 96.55% 

Year 4 96.77% 

Year 5 91.38% 

Year 6 97.27% 

 

 
Well done Year 6 for excellent 
attendance this week! Chip is 

looking forward to 
accompanying you in class 

next week. 

Happy Birthday Hayden M 
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school  
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HOUSE POINTS 



  

SCHOOL LUNCH MENU  

Year 6 Maths Challenge at 

Bishops. 

A massive well done to our fantastic Year 
6 pupils who represented our school at 

the Maths Challenge held at Bishop 
Rawstorne on Thursday! 

They showed outstanding teamwork, tackled 
tough problems with persistence, and we’re 

delighted to share that they finished in 
second place among all the participating 

schools. 
Their hard work, determination, and the way 

they conducted themselves made us 
incredibly proud—brilliant job, Year 6! 

 

YEAR 5 MATHS CHALLENGE 

SUCCESS! 
A huge congratulations to our brilliant Year 5 

pupils who took part in the Maths 
Challenge at Southland High School on 

Wednesday! 
They worked incredibly well as a team, tackled 
some tricky problems with great determination, 

and we’re thrilled to say they came joint 
second out of all the schools taking part. 

We’re so proud of their achievement and the 
way they represented our school—well done, 

Year 5! 
 

 



 

  



 

 

 

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS –  

CHECK YOUR ELIGIBILITY 

If your personal circumstances change and you 
find yourself on a reduced income, you may be 

entitled to receive Free School Meal (FSM) status. 
We encourage you to check your eligibility by 

visiting the following link: 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-
education-families/schools/free-school-

meals/?page=3 

Being eligible for FSM not only provides your child 
with a free school meal, but also gives access 

to additional support and benefits, which can be 
very helpful for families facing financial difficulties. 

Please don’t miss out on the support available— 
check today. 

🌟 We're Hiring! Lunchtime Welfare Needed! 🌟 

Starting September 2025, an opportunity has opened up to join our 

wonderful staff team! 

🕛 Hours: 1 hour 10 minutes per day 

📅 When: Monday to Friday, term time only 

🕧 Time: 12:00 – 13:10 

💷 Pay: Foundation Living Wage – £12.60 per hour 

Your role will involve: 

🍽️ Helping the children while they eat 

🌞 Supervising and encouraging fun, active play during OPAL 

(Outdoor Play and Learning) sessions on the playground 

If you are interested, please pick up an application form from the 
school office 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3

